
RECALL NOTICE 
TRIGGERTECH ANNOUNCES RECALL OF CARBIDE 

TRIGGERS 

 
Hazard: Rollers on the triggers can crack, causing the weapon to discharge without 
trigger activation, posing a risk of an injury to the user or bystander.  No injuries have 
been reported to date. 
 
Recalled Product: TriggerTech carbide triggers – specifically, the Rem 700 Carbide 
Trigger; the AR15 Carbide Trigger; and the Excalibur, Mission, Killer Instinct, and Parker 
Crossbow Triggers – sold by TriggerTech from June 2015 to August 2016. 
 
Remedy: Consumers should immediately stop using the recalled triggers and contact 
TriggerTech for a free replacement trigger with stainless steel rollers.  If the recalled item 
has been discontinued, TriggerTech will offer a full refund. 

 
For more information: 

(888) 795-1485 
Monday through Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

www.triggertech.com  

 
This recall is being conducted in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety 

Commission and Health Canada. 
Post Until 11/13/2017 

http://www.triggertech.com/

